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 Davis Senior High School 

Daily Bulletin 

     February 16, 2018
THIS DAY IN HISTORY: 1857 - The National Deaf Mute College was incorporated in Washington, DC. It was the first school in the world for advanced education of the deaf. The school was later renamed Gallaudet College.
 MENU DHS:
· Breakfast Serve Daily:  Cereal w/Graham Cracker, Breakfast Pizza, Assorted Breakfast Sandwiches, Scones, Breakfast Burrito, Chicken & Cheese Quesadilla, Pancakes w/ Sausage, Assorted Muffins, Chicken & Biscuit Slider, Yogurt Parfait w/Graham Cracker.

· Grab & Go Hot Chocolate & Muffin & Fruit Cinnamon Rolls. 

· Lunch: Chicken Burrito w/ Cilantro Lime Rice / Beef & Cheesy Burrito w/ Cilantro Lime Rice / Bean & Cheese Burrito w/ Cilantro Lime Rice.
TODAY:

Are you interested in local government and politics? Join Youth in Government and shadow Davis leaders like Mayor, Fire Chief, and more. Applications are in ASC 100, and there will be an informational meeting at lunch, also in ASC 100.

Hey CSF! Today is the last day to register for CSF! Come to room p-13 at lunch, and bring your pink sheets, report card and last semester’s hour sheet. Hope to see you there!

If you like drawing or painting, come to the Art for Cure meeting in L-27. We will be planning a design for a mural on campus.

If you are interested in politics, come to N-2 at lunch for DHS Politics Club where we will be discussing the latest current events!

ATHLETICS:
Girls Wrestling Masters @ McNair HS                                                             dismiss: TBA
Boys Wrestling Divisionals @ Downey HS                                                        dismiss: TBA

Attention Spring Sport athletes enrolled in ILS: The mandatory class information meeting will be held Thursday Feb 22, during 7th period block, in the small gym.  Please arrive on time.  If you have ILS first period, the same meeting will be held the following day, Friday, during 1st period in the small gym. Check school loop for up to date announcements and information.
SAVE THE DATE! Annual Sports Physical Clinic Saturday, June 2nd - 8:30am-12noon.Sutter Davis Family Practice, 2030 Sutter Pl

 $20 benefits Davis High Athletics.

ACADEMICS/OPPORTUNITIES/EVENTS: 
DHS PTA Newsletter Submissions Monday, February 19th, is the deadline for submitting information and articles for the February Davis High School PTA newsletter. Please send news, announcements, etc. to the DHS PTA Media Listserve at DHSPTAmedia@mailman.dcn.org. Be sure to include your name, email address and phone number in case the newsletter editor has questions about your submission and also note that not every submission will be automatically included. Inclusion is at the discretion of our communications committee and is subject to timing, the appropriate venue(s), and frequency of the request(s).The newsletter is the ONLY communication tool that reaches ALL DHS families, whether they have internet access or not. The newsletter is generally published around the first of each month.  This is a great way to inform, notify or enlist parents' help for upcoming DHS school and student activities.
Are you interested in learning about the many options of taking a Gap Year after graduating from high school?  Then please attend the Gap Year Fair on Wednesday, Feb. 28, 2018 from 6:00pm to 8:30pm at the Davis Veteran’s Memorial Center. The Gap Year Fair is a FREE event, but due to limited space, students must preregister at  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/usa-gap-year-fair-2018-davis-ca-registration-39196666284 to attend.  This event is being hosted by the DHS PTA.

Attention Students! Open House is coming up Thursday February, 22nd  from 6-7pm. Please join us this will be a great opportunity for your parents to meet our staff and explore our different faculty departments. Hope to see you and your parents there!

PSAT score reports are now available to pick up in the Career Center. AP exams are available for purchase for $99 per test.  Online sales are until 3/1 at www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/050730 in person sales are from 2/19 to 3/1 during lunch at the Finance Office. Please see your counselor if you need financial assistance.
CLUBS: 
Spring Dance is coming up! It will be Friday, February 23rd from 8:30-11pm in the North Gym. The theme is “Luau” so make sure you wear something tropical! Tickets are free! Hope to see you there!
Hey Davis FFA! FFA week is coming up February 17th -24th , we will be having many fun events like Ag-Lympics with roping and corn role, a class Demonstration Day for agriculture classes and a petting zoo on Thursday and Friday. We will also be doing “Kiss the Pig” on Friday! There will be spirit days. Tuesday is Blue and Gold, Wednesday is Camo Day, Thursday is Western Day and Friday is Freedom Day.

Calling all photographers, graphic artists, business managers and webmasters. Apply to be in the HUB for the 2018-2019 school year. Application available in room L-28 and are due Wednesday, February 28th. 

Happy Chinese Year! Chinese Culture Club and Confucius institute will be celebrating on Tuesday February, 20th. Don’t forget to join us!
CAREERS:
If you are a junior boy or junior girl interested in government, come to the Career Center to apply for the American Legion Boys State and Girls State all-expense paid summer programs.  Students in the program will actively participate in all phases of creating and running a working government. Those who apply must be strong academically, have leadership skills and an interest in community and government. Deadline to apply is February 21.  
Students interested in a career in a health profession are invited to attend the UC Davis High School Pre-Health Symposium on Sunday, April 15 from 8-4 p.m. on the UC Davis campus.  The event will feature speakers, hands-on workshops, and information about careers in the health fields. Come to the Career Center for more information.
The Rotary Club is offering the following two all-expense paid camps this summer for high school juniors: Camp Royal leadership-training camp is filled with information, ideas and strategies to help students become more effective leaders.  

Camp Venture is a motivational summer camp for students interested in pursuing a career in business, particularly as entrepreneurs. The deadline to apply is March 2. Come to the Career Center to apply. 

IMPORTANT DATES:  
 
2/16   Orchestra Outreach Concerts

2/17   Orchestra Outreach Concerts

2/17   Jazz Choir Cabaret-Concert Version

2/19   Holiday (Presidents Day)

2/22   OPEN HOUSE

2/28   The Gap Year Fair
